NAEFS Workshop Announcement
This is the first announcement of the NAEFS workshop that will be held in Montreal, Canada, between Wednesday May 24th and Friday May 26th 2006. The meeting will take place at the Canadian Meteorological Centre, 2121 TransCanada Highway, Dorval, Québec. 
The objectives of the workshop are twofold: 
- review what has been done since the Washington workshop in November 2004 
- develop a NAEFS workplan for coming years 
In order to achieve these objectives, I propose the following agenda (very sketchy at the moment): 
1. Presentations (results of what has been done, what is proposed, products, verification, etc.)  
2. Break out discussions: 
        2.1 Data exchange 
        2.2 Post-processing 
        2.3 Product development 
        2.4 Verification 
        2.5 ??? 
3. Plenary discussions 
4. Elaboration of work plan 

In order to firm up this agenda, please let me know who is interested in making presentations. I would like to have all the presentations be given on the first day, so at some point, I might limit the number of presentations to fit them all in that time slot. That might seem dictatorial, but the presentations are meant to set the table for further discussions, which will be done during the break out discussions on the second day. The third day will be used to wrap up the discussions and sketch out the work plan. In the weeks following the workshop, Zoltan and I will use the material from the break out and the plenary to finalize the document.
One last point, I have made some preliminary arrangements for a block of rooms at the ??? hotel. For those of you who do not know the area, the CMC is located to the North-West of Montreal, quite far from downtown. You thus have two options for accomodation: 
- close to the office (which is where I have booked the rooms). This is convenient for getting in and out of the office.
- downtown area, for which one has to count one hour travel each way in taxi (30$ per ride). This is convenient for getting out in the evening.
I have arranged for lunches and coffee breaks to be provided on the premises. I don't have a budget to organise a dinner, but if there is sufficient interest, I can also book a restaurant for the Wednesday or Thursady night, but everyone would pay for his own expenses.
Looking forward to see you in Montreal. 
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